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Club Captain v Club Vice Captain

The Club Captain v Club Vice Captain golf season

opener was held on Sunday 27th March. This is the first

time in last 3 years we have been able to hold this event

due to Covid. 

The weather was mixed with the haar trying to spoil the

day however we all managed to get round and it allowed

us all to get out again on the full course and find out that

we have to use a lot more long irons or woods from the

fairways to the green versus the winter course!!

A total of 91 members participated in the day and on this

occasion the Captain and his team were defeated by the

Vice-Captain and his team.

Nearest the pins on the day were: Malcolm Watters,

Allan Reoch and Michael Gove. 

The result of the raffle draw to win your membership

fees back was - Marc Simants and Graeme Shepherd. 

Thanks to everyone that helped organise the day.

Wishing all Members all the best for the forthcoming golf

season.

Pictured from left are Ross Coull-Gents Club Champion,

Jamie Pert Club-Vice-Captain, Graham Robb-Club

Captain and Jason Boyd-MGLL Golf Professional

Welcome our New Members

The following 18 new members have been accepted by

the Board over the last few weeks:

Ordinary Members - Graham Muir, David Greig, Derek

Fleming, Raymond Craig, Ally Henderson, Steve

Godsman, Douglas Godsman, Ritchie Coull, Thomas

Bolam, Neil Henderson, Graeme Archibald, Ivan Tulloch,

Jamie Lownie, Michael Mikkelson, Gary Hickin. 

Junior Member - Connor Dalglish, Dylan Jachnik

Associate Member - Richard Main

Welcome to RMMGC we look forward to seeing you on

the Course and in the Club.

Monthly Prize Draw Winners

Congratulations and well done to the following winners

drawn at the recent Board Meeting:

1st prize Margaret Stewart £60

2nd prize Malcolm Watters £40

3rd prize Dennis Robertson £20

4th prize Duncan McNaught £10

Congratulations to the successful winners!....and if any

members wishes to join the monthly draw please just

respond to the newsletter and we will get in contact with

you.

Employee First Aid Training

Last month CPD Training Solutions delivered a

nationally accepted 'Emergency First Aid at Work'

course to our office and bar staff at the club.

This course enables us to protect the welfare of our staff,

members and visitors by ensuring an adequate level of

training is undertaken by staff in case of emergency first

aid being required within our clubhouse.
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